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Easter Raffle 

Drawn - 25th March 2024 - 15.00 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We will be running an Easter Raffle, with the draw date of Monday 25th March at 3pm. In your child’s 

book bag is £5 worth of raffle tickets at £1 per ticket. There will be a variety of Easter themed prizes. 

 

We are asking for donations of Easter Eggs, Easter themed sweets, Easter themed gifts, or a £1 donation in 

exchange for a non-uniform day on Monday 18th March. All of which will go towards the Easter Raffle 

and CHIPS. 

 

Simply write your name on each ticket, a contact number and/or your child's name and class and return 

the completed ticket stubs and money to the school office/your child's teacher. If you would like more, 

please contact any of the CHIPS committee on Facebook, or contact the office. 

 

If you have any spare tickets please return them to the office ASAP so that we can ensure 

they get sold!  

 

Many thanks, 

 

The CHIPS Team 

 


